
 

 

 

 

 

September 30, 2022 

 

To: All Interested Parties 

 

From: Tamara Edwards 

 Director of Finance 

 

RE: RFQ for LAVTA Landscaping Services Project 2022-09 

 

 Addendum Number 1 

 

This correspondence constitutes official record of the first alteration of a “RFQ  

 LAVTA Landscaping Services Project 2022-09” issued on September 14, 2022. 

 

This Addendum responds to written questions as follows: 

 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Q1. Does this bid include the area on Challenger 

St. on the edge of the property line? 

A1.   Please see the picture below of the 

Atlantis Property. The section in 

Blue is not included in this bid. 

Additionally, the area in yellow is 

handled by a weed abatement 

company and should not be 

included.  

Q2. Should tree trimming be included in the bid? A2.   No, tree trimming is separate and 

when needed we will ask for an 

additional quote.  

Q3. What will the landscaping look like at the 

Transit Center once the Transit Center 

Landscape Replacement project is done.  

A3.   See attachment labeled as L2 
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Other than those specifically listed above, no other sections, terms or conditions of the above 

cited solicitation are being altered at this time. All other sections, conditions and language not 

specifically cited as altered in this document are still in full and original effect. 
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Submitted: 

 

/s/ Tamara Edwards      September 30, 2022   

Tamara Edwards, Director of Finance    Date 
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